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June 2nd, 2015  

 
Dear Parents, 

  
Please be reminded that the last day of regular classes is Wednesday, June 

3rd. The End of year BBQ is Thursday, June 4th and our La Ronde trip is June 
5th. Also note that students will be arriving back at school from La Ronde at 

approximately 6:45pm. Parents must arrange transportation home. 
 

June exams begin on June 8th. The exam schedule is in the newsletter and 
on our school website. 

 
The Secondary II End of year dance is June 18th, 2015 from 7-10pm at 

Chateau Royale. Tickets are 30.00$ 
 

Term 3 officially ends on June 5th. Final report cards will be mailed during 

the first week of July. 
 

Summer school information is currently available on the LJHS website. 
https://lavaljr.schoolqc.ca 

 
This is the last memo I will be writing to you as Principal of LJHS. As the 

school year slowly draws to a close I would like take the opportunity to 
thank you for the support and cooperation that you have given me over my 

six years as principal of the school. I look back on my time at LJHS with a 
feeling of satisfaction that a great deal has been accomplished. It is with 

sadness that I leave but with enthusiasm and optimism that I look forward 
towards beginning a new chapter at Mc Caig Elementary School.  

 
To the many people who have contributed to the development and growth of 

our school community, I would like to express my sincere gratitude and 

congratulate you on a job well done. To the students I would like to leave 
the following advice: “Believe in yourself and all that you are. Know that 

there is something inside you that is greater than any obstacle”. 
 

 
 

 
Richard Mason                                                          

Principal LJHS                                                                                       
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